
June 21, 2024 

 

Town of Eatonville Community Redevelopment Agency Board of Directors 
and Mayor Gardner, 

 

I have taken some time to pray and analyze my continued role here as the 
TOECRA Executive Director.  

With the new opportunity to serve Orlando District 5 as the 
Commissioner, I want to have a balance with my family, especially my 9 
year old son, and be able to dedicate my time to the residents and 
constituents.  

I want to thank the Town of Eatonville and this board for the opportunity to 
serve as the CRA Executive Director. I want to thank the Mayor for her 
wisdom and vision guiding me thus far. Please take this as my two weeks 
notice to ensure there is a smooth transition with projects and programs 
that I have been working on. 

 

Warm Regards, 

Shaniqua Rose 

Shaniqua Rose 


